
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

June 16, 2015  
 
 
Agenda Item: 4.6 
 
Subject: Approval of Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) – University of Phoenix, 

Las Positas College   
 
 
Background:  This is a new MOU in partnership with the University of Phoenix (UOP) which 
will provide Las Positas College (LPC) students with financial and academic transfer benefits 
including a ten percent tuition reduction, guaranteed credit for identified LPC classes, and credit 
for completion of LPC general education patterns.   In addition, the MOU creates clearly defined 
transfer pathways between LPC and the University of Phoenix. The MOU also provides for a ten 
percent tuition reduction for LPC employees who enter into a bachelor level program or higher. 
There are no costs to LPC or the District in implementing this MOU.  The MOU will be 
reviewed on an annual basis at the end of each academic year. 
 
Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) with the University of Phoenix, Las Positas College.  It is further 
recommended that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the 
MOU on behalf of the District. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted: Celia Esposito-Noy/Date  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 
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